
 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 Editorial Board 

 World Journal of Hepatology 

 

 Paris, September 3th, 2018 

Dear Editor,  

Thank you for your time and consideration to review the manuscript entitled “Exosomal 

microRNAs as potential therapeutic strategy in hepatocellular carcinoma" by Angélique 

Gougelet (reference 41335).  I have carefully examined the reviewer observations on which I 

overall agree. Actually, according to reviewer 1 comments, I have corrected the manuscript for an 

easier reading. I am happy to submit to your consideration a revised version of the manuscript 

addressing all reviewer comments. I of course remain at your disposition for any further comments, 

additional data, and modification you may request. 

Thank you again for your consideration. 

        Yours sincerely, 

   Angélique Gougelet 
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Reviewer 1: 

1. The reviewer 1 has proposed to shorten some sentences for an easier reading. I fully 

agree with this comment and shorten or divide too long sentences. The revisions are in red 

in the new version of the manuscript. 

2. Secondly, the reviewer asked for “every second day” meaning. I apologize for this term but 

it was the term used in the paper I discussed. I have changed this expression for “every 

two days” in the new version of the manuscript for a better understanding. 

 

Reviewer 2: 

1. I warmly thank the reviewer 2 for his very favorable comments. 


